
PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Beloit City Council will hold a workshop on Tuesday, January 7, 2014, at
6:30 p.m. in the Forum located on the first floor of Beloit City Hall, 100 State Street,
Beloit, WI 53511. The purpose of the workshop is to hear a presentation by Mirus
Partners regarding their proposed Tax Credit Housing Development located on the
City-owned properties bordered by Fir, Dell, and Aspen Drives and Burton Street. This
workshop is open to the public, and a quorum of City Council members and Plan
Commission members may be present.

Larry N. Arft, City Manager

Dated: January 2, 2014
Rebecca Houseman LeMire
City Clerk
www.ci.beloit.wi.us

** Please note that, upon reasonable notice, at least 24 hours in advance, efforts will be made to accommodate the
needs of disabled individuals through appropriate aids and services. For additional information to request this service,
please contact the City Clerks Office at 364-6680, 100 State Street, Beloit, WI 53511.

http://www.ci.beloit.wi.us/

